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Laurel Porter                                                                                                                                            Lauren Beaman		 
Principal                                                                                                                                              Assistant Principal		

May 7, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians of Fifth Grade Students,

We can’t believe how quickly the year has gone!  As we begin to look toward our end of year celebrations, we wanted to provide you with the times and procedures for our Fifth Grade Promotion Ceremony on June 14th. 

Date/Time:   Thursday, June 14th at 9:15 a.m. 
Location:      SES cafeteria

Tickets: To ensure the fire code is maintained and for the safety of all students and guests, each student will receive 2 tickets. Any child over the age of 2 will be required to have a ticket to attend the ceremony. Additionally, siblings of students will not be allowed to leave their classroom to attend this ceremony.

Seating:
Doors will open to the cafeteria at 9:00 am for those who are attending the 5th grade Promotion Ceremony.  When you arrive, we will form a line beginning at the cafeteria doors.  Please have your individual tickets ready in order to enter the cafeteria. (All students will be given 2 tickets prior to the ceremony.) Seating is a first come/first-serve basis.  No strollers will be allowed in the cafeteria for safety reasons. 

Appropriate Attire for 5th Grade Students:
We are encouraging all students to wear picture day attire, such as collared shirts, dress pants, skirts and/or dresses.  Please keep in mind that hats, high heels and spaghetti straps are not appropriate for elementary school. 

Ceremony/Release of Students Following the Ceremony:
The Fifth Grade Promotion Ceremony will begin promptly at 9:15 a.m.  The ceremony will end no later than 10:30 a.m. Following the ceremony, there will be light refreshments served on the side basketball courts  (courtesy of our PTA).  All students will remain in school until the regular 3:15 p.m. dismissal unless signed out by their parents after the ceremony.

Report Cards:  Report cards will be mailed home on the last day of school, Tuesday, June 19th.  You should receive your child’s report card the following week. 

Parking:
Since parking is limited, we are encouraging families to park across the street at Swansfield Park.   

Thank you for continuing to support your child as we complete the last weeks of his/her elementary school career.   What an exciting time for the students (and parents) as they are promoted to middle school!

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Fifth Grade Team
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